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Our Ref: JMa/IGi 
 
18 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 12 Enrichment trip to Liverpool Thursday 18 July 2024 

We are delighted to offer Year 12 students the opportunity to visit Liverpool on Thursday 18 July 2024. 
Students will visit the Walker Art Gallery, with special exhibits in a range of art forms and the International 
Slavery Museum to learn about Liverpool and England’s history in the slave trade. Students will also have 
some free time during the day to explore the Royal Albert Docks. 

On the day, students should arrive in school at the earlier time of 8:15am and go straight to their form 
rooms for registration before leaving at 8:30am. We anticipate arriving back at school for approximately 
5:00pm. 

Students will be able to purchase lunch from one of the surrounding restaurants or cafes during their free 
exploration time. Although we hope the weather will be kind, please ensure students are suitably dressed. A 
light coat will also be required in case of wet weather, and sun protection if the weather is hot. 

The cost of the visit is £15, which includes travel and admission to both the Walker Art Gallery and the 
International Slavery Museum. Payment will be required by Monday 5 June. 

Students who receive the 16-19 Bursary Fund can claim the full cost of the trip from their bursary allocation. 
A packed lunch can also be provided for students who are in receipt of free school meals.  

Please complete the permission slip attached and return it to your form tutor by Monday 5 June. 

Please be aware it is your responsibility to inform the school of any changes to medical or contact 
information. Should your child require an inhaler, or other medication, please make sure they are in 
possession of it on the day of the trip, or they will not be allowed to attend. 

As per school policy, our method of payment is through ParentPay. A text will be sent home once the 
payment system has been opened. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Jordan Macrow 
Assistant Headteacher – Director of KS5 jordanmacrow@allertongrange.com 

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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